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Most recent discussions

▪ September 29th ACIP meeting

– Background information important to understanding Evidence to 
Recommendations frameworks (EtRs)

– EtRs for five policy questions for JYNNEOS®

▪ WG discussions since September meeting

– Clinical guidance for use of JYNNEOS® (including contraindications, precautions / 
warnings)

– Wording of proposed recommendations



Today’s presentations

▪ Clinical guidance for use of JYNNEOS®:  Dr. Brett Petersen

▪ Summary of work group considerations and proposed policy options:  
Agam Rao

---------------------------------------------------------------
▪ Orthopoxviruses Vaccine Vote



Anticipated timeline

-GRADE & EtR

September 2021 November 2021 Early/Mid 2022

-Clinical guidance
-Vote

-MMWR publication
-Recommendations become 
official



For more information, contact CDC
1-800-CDC-INFO (232-4636)
TTY:  1-888-232-6348    www.cdc.gov

The findings and conclusions in this report are those of the authors and do not necessarily represent the 
official position of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.
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